Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 242
From: Robyn Belgrove_

Sent: Saturday, 3 July 2021 9:30 AM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: NO to state of emergency extension

Attachments: Screenshot_20210703-092102_Facebook.jpg

I say NO to the extension of emergency powers of the Queensland Government to April 2022.

There needs to be a true Public debate about such measures. We the people are watching closely at what our
Government 1s saying and doing.

Robyn Worth
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